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NYSTRS Board to Meet November 4 
ALBANY, N.Y. (October 21, 2021) — The New York State Teachers’ Retirement System Board 

will meet Thursday, November 4 at 11 a.m. to hear a presentation from System staff on the topic of 
proxy voting. 

The meeting will be conducted virtually via Webex. Should you wish to attend, please contact 
Heidi Brennan at heidi.brennan@nystrs.org for login information. 
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